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Get Well Wishes

Terry Kerr is in need of well wishes. She has a broken lower left forearm (fractured both radius and
ulnar), which had to be plated.

Very Happy Birthday!

Virginia Kelsall celebrates her 90th birthday on May 7. We
love you Virginia.....ECAHS could not have done all the
things it has without you!

Crabbet Celebration XXVII (2020)

At this point in time, we are still moving forward with plans to have our Crabbet Celebration and
AHA Value Show. However, with the current state of our nation, there could possibly be a
change in those plans. We will update you as soon as possible if our plans change.

Save the date! August 22 and 23, 2020 will be our next Crabbet Celebration at Harford Eques-
trian Center in Bel Air, MD. Big plans are in the works as we are joining with Blue Ridge Arabian
Horse Association on Saturday and we are offering an AHA Value Show. Traditional ECAHS cer-
tified classes will also be offered.

Silent Auction to be Held at CCXXVII

Plans are in the works to hold a Silent Auction at this year’s Crabbet Celebration. Our first item
has been donated by Buzz Moore. A cold cast
bronze statue of Bask that measures 15” H, 14.5"
W, 5.5” D. If you have an item to donate, please
contact Carolyn Hasbrook for details
(twinbrook_arab@yahoo.com or 515.231.8805).
Proceeds will go to our Lifetime Achievement Award
Fund.




® ECAHS.org Facelift

Lots of progress has been made. Our web designer has been working hard and has given us a pre-
view of what we can expect. Thanks to all that contributed photos! We are excited about the new
look and feel and hope to share the new website with everyone soon.

2020 Directory Updates Needed

You will be receiving information shortly about updating your listing in the 2020 Directory. This
includes your stock list, so have those new foals certified to be included.

2020 ECAHS Calendars For Sale

The 2020 ECAHS Calendar can be purchased for $10, plus postage. All proceeds go to the John
W. "Jack” Sims Youth Challenge. Get yours today by contacting Vivian Mack at
vmack53@wildblue.net or call 434-535-0923.
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g Photo of the Month

Take part in a new segment....submit your guess as to who is pictured in the photo below,
then submit a photo to be included in one of the upcoming newsletters.

All guesses and photo submissions should be sent to Vivian Mack at vmack53@wildblue.net or
snail mail to 22371 Courthouse Road, Yale, VA 23897.

Can you name these people pictured below?

Last month'’s photo is of Marge and Dick Stoneback with Amyr Doreen.
Bill Noonan and Buzz Moore guessed correctly!




N

Announcing 2020 Honorees

Lifetime Achievement

Francie Schermerborn

Hall of Fame

Michael & Joanna Garofalo

Benefactor of the Breed
Richard & Barbara Dady
Joan Flynn
e
Coralie Gordon

Horse of the Year

AM Mysterions Mistress+++/

(Bremervalé Andronicus++++// x AM Miss Missile)
68.36% Crabbet
Owned & Ridden by 1isa 1ittrell
Hartselle AL

>y Submit Your News

Whether it is about your horses, your family or your friends, submit your news to Mike Whitaker
(wmwhit@swva.net) to be included in the next newsletter. Be a part of making our Newsletter

informative, interesting and fun.




